
 

 
 
 
 
 

Warm greetings from Wadi Lahmy Azur Resort, We hope and pray that you are safe 
and healthy. 

 

At Wadi Lahmy Azur Resort, we care about the experience of every single guest and 
family member that enters our doors and your satisfaction is always our sole purpose.  

 

Considering the rapidly evolving COVID-19 (Corona Virus) situation, AZUR Hotels 

& Resorts are taking standards of hygiene and cleanliness very seriously. Hence, our 
hygiene and quality assurance department has set-up procedures that follow the 
guidelines of the World Health Organization (WHO) and The Egyptian health 
authorities. 

 

We are adopting all the published standard recommendations to reduce the transmission 
of a range of illnesses which include hand and respiratory hygiene and safe food 
practices. We assure you that all our teams and staff members are adhering to these 
recommendations and hygiene protocols as they are well trained to handle any situation 
that may occur at our hotel. 

 

We will do our best to provide you with a very safe, healthy and comfortable stay at 
Wadi Lahmy Azur Resort amongst your family and loved ones. 

 

We seriously can't wait to welcome you all again at our hotel, so stay tuned for the 
reopening date. 

 

 

Sincere regards, 

 

Sherif Magdi 

Hotel Manager 


